
PETITION 

 

RETURN TO: Councillor Nicole Johnston, 180 Fairfield Rd (Fairfield Gardens) Fairfield or by email tennyson.ward@ecn.net.au 
 

To: Brisbane City Council, GPO Box 1434, BRISBANE QLD 4001 
 

We, the undersigned, call on Brisbane City Council to provide funding to increase Fairfield Library’s opening hours to 
seven days a week, while increasing much needed services and activities to the public. The library is extremely 
popular with local residents and the current opening hours of only five days a week, excluding Mondays, is not 
enough to cope with demand.  
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